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Seneca storage building damaged by fire
(KMZA)--No injuries are reported following a Wednesday night fire in Seneca
that left a storage facility damaged.

Seneca Volunteer Fire Department Chief Tom Scott tells MSC News the fire at
First and Main Streets was reported around 9:00.

Scott says north side of the “L” shaped storage building was fully engulfed in
flames when firefighters arrived.

The fire was extinguished by 11:00.

The building, owned by Tom and Glenette Kohake, of Seneca, was used to store
assorted antiques as well as around 150 small square bales of hay.

The Kansas Fire Marshal is investigating, with the preliminary report indicating
that the fire was likely electrical. However, the investigation remains active.
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